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De Pere Alderman Jonathon Hansen thanks the people of the 30th State Senate District
for their support.

      

  

GREEN BAY, WI - Following his primary election victory to secure the Democratic nomination
for the 30th Wisconsin State Senate District seat, De Pere Alderman Jonathon Hansen released
the following statement:

  

“I deeply appreciate all of the support that I have received since we launched this campaign
back in January. We have built a true grassroots campaign encompassing voters from every
corner of the district. The people of the 30th District want to be represented by someone who is
focused on pragmatic solutions and has a track record of bringing about positive change in the
community, and I have done that as an Alderman on the De Pere City Council. I look forward to
carrying on the momentum from this primary to another victory on November 3.”
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